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To: robert.moery@governor.arkanas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: HOG FARM
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 8:30:53 AM

The fact any sort of CAFO was approved within the Buffalo NATIONAL RIVER
watershed is disgusting. Itis not only the most beautiful part of our state, itis one of
the most beautiful places in the world. Instead of expanding operations, you should
be shutting it down. You cannot further jeopardize the clean waters of the Buffalo so a
corporation can get rich off the backs of the fools who believe that the corporation
gives two shits about Arkansas and its natural beauty. Stop the permit. Stop the hog
farm. Shut it all down. Protect our waters.
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